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Miss Wimperis says… Well done to all the Y6 

children who completed their SATs this week. 

Every child showed wonderful resilience and 

determination in being the best, that they could be! 
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Miss Wimperis’ news 

Year 5 visited George Street Chapel this week to learn about life during the Victorian era. They travelled 
back in time and attended school, did the washing and earned less than a shilling. They had the opportunity 
to dress like the Victorians in itchy clothes and engaged in activities such as solving puzzles and writing with 
ink.  
 
 
 

 

 

 

Word of the week 
 
Coping – dealing with our problems. 

 
Attendance Champions! 

Well done Year 6! 
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Stars of the week 

Year group Stars of the week Reason for the award 

Nursery  Muadh and Fatimah 
For coming into school more confidently across 

the week and joining in with our learning.  

Reception 

Aizah 

 

Tanisha 

For marvellous maths work and being able to 

complete our addition stories all by herself.  

For making a fantastic tractor all by herself 

using different construction materials. 

Year 1 
Lazim 

Tamjeed 

For using his phonics in English to label his key 

words.  

For showing a fantastic attitude towards his 

learning in Maths.  

Year 2 
Maily 

Aryan 

For being a super role model, trying her best 

and being so polite. 

For his super contributions in English!  

Year 3 
Ali 

Mareyam 

For wonderful effort in creating a fantastic 

non-chronological report.  

For superb effort with sentence building. 

Year 4 
Sara 

Musa 

For her determination in English lessons. 

For increased maturity and following the School 

rules. 

Year 5 All of Year 5 
For behaving amazingly on a school trip and 

using excellent speaking and listening skills. 

Year 6 All of year 6 For trying so hard in SATs 
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What has each class been learning about this week? 

EYFS- This week Nursery have been learning all about bees through reading the 

story ‘The Very Greedy Bee’. We made our own special bees for our garden and 

have enjoyed making bees using different resources and materials. Reception have 

continued their learning about the farm and have enjoyed writing about the 

different animals that we saw on the trip. In Maths, we have continued our learning 

about all about adding and finding out how many altogether.  

Year 1- This week in English, Year 1 have been writing a postcard about a trip to 

Africa. In Maths, we have been finding half of a shape and amount. 

Year 2- This week, in Maths we have been learning about tally charts and tables. In 

English, we have written super non-chronological reports about different types of 

holidays!  

Year 3- This week in English, Year 3 have been writing a non-chronological report 

about grave robbers in Ancient Egypt. In Maths, We have been adding and 

subtracting money.   

Year 4 – This week in English, Year 4 have been writing a diary as a Plebeian. In 

Maths, we have been partitioning decimals. 

Year 5- This week in English, we have been having debates about whether children 

during the Victorian era should work in dangerous conditions. In Maths, we have 

been learning about co-ordinates and translation. 

Year 6- This week year 6 have been completing their SATs. We are so proud of 

how hard they tried! We also enjoyed playing lots of different games on Friday to 

celebrate. 
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